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Hall Closure 

Dear Parents, 
 
Firstly, we’d like to wish you all a very Happy New Year and hope that the start to 2024 
has been a positive one. For us as a school, the new year brings the final phase of our 
building work with much of the work now focussed on the remaining recladding.  
 
Internally, there’s still some redecoration; blinds to go up and some ceilings to be 
replaced with thankfully the worst and most disruptive work now complete. That being 
said, there is still some extensive work needed in the hall. Due to Health and Safety, this 
means it will be out of use for two weeks, commencing Monday 8th January, so there will 
be some slight changes to the usual running of the school. It is unlikely that it will affect 
you but this communication is for your awareness and to keep you informed when you’re 
having discussions about school life with your child.   
 
The following outlines the changes to be made as a result. 
 
School Lunches 
Our usual menus will be on offer. We will be serving the children their lunch in their 
classrooms with the usual play arrangements outside. Please ensure your child brings 
their water bottle to school daily.  
 
After School Clubs 
Gymnastics has been cancelled. Integr8 Dance will take place in the Music Room. 
ComputerXplorer’s will continue to use the usual classroom. Our other clubs will continue 
to use our outside space.  
 
Breakfast Club  
Breakfast club will take place in the huts so please drop off there where Mrs Saville will 
take the register as usual.  
 
Sensory Circuits 
Given the space needed, this will run on reduced capacity in the Music Room.  
 
PE 
All PE lessons will take place outside. In the event of poor weather, alternative 
arrangements will be made with adaptations to the learning intentions. These will focus on 
leading healthy, active lives.   
 
 



 

                                       

 
Assemblies 
These will take place virtually. Unfortunately, we will need to cancel Singing Assembly.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher     
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 


